
   MSMHS FISH TALES 

           
that are true from the desk of  Dr. Spera       

Week of May 5, 2014 

Items Still Needed for Tomorrow’s Luncheon 

To honor National Teacher Appre-
ciation Day,  the MSMHS PTO will 
be honoring our wonderful and 
committed teachers of MSMHS 
tomorrow, May 6th with a lunch-
eon in their honor.  
 

We still need seltzer, appetizers, 
desserts, and some main items for 
the luncheon. If you are interest-
ed providing items for the lunch-
eon, please email Dr. Spera to-

night at: nspera@marinesciencemagnet.org with the 
food item that you are interested in preparing for the 
teachers. Thank you all in advance! 

Several Slots Available for Teacher Conferences  

The spring parent teacher conferences will be held 
Wednesday, May 7th and 8th.  The May 7th confer-
ences will begin at 2:20 pm and the May 8th will begin 
at 5:20 pm. We have several slots available for both 
days. Sign-ups for conferences are in the Great Hall 
here at MSMHS. 

GREEN NAMED SEMI-FINALIST FOR GOVERNOR’S SCHOLAR AWARD 

A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 5th 
MON           TUES           WED          THURS           FRI___ 
 B Day         A Day/        B Day          A Day          B Day/ 
                  ADVISORY                        ADVISORY 

 

UPCOMING PROJECT O TRIPS - ROUND 3 
Thursday, May 8:  Period 1 (Howard) MS II 
    Period 3 (Howard) MS II 
    Period 4 (Howard) MS II 
Friday, May 9:   Period 5 (Litvinoff) MS II 
    Period 8 (Litvinoff) MS II 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
May 7th and 8th - Parent Teacher Conferences 

Tuesday, May 6th - PTO Meeting at 6:30 pm  
AP Testing on May 21, 22, 23  

MSMHS Awards Night - June 5th at 6 pm 
 

 

 UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

GROTON, CT - Katherine Green is a semi-finalist for the Connecticut Governor’s 
Scholars Award Program which is sponsored by the Connecticut Association of 
Schools. The award is given to the top 80+ juniors in Connecticut based upon a stu-
dent’s grade point average, class rank, PSAT scores, CAPT scores, and written essay. 
In addition, Kate is the recipient of the April MSMHS Student of the Month Award. 
 

The junior from Stonington, is serving her third year as Student Council President. In 
addition, Kate has been involved in several clubs and activities at MSMHS. Her lead-
ership with the organization of Freshmen Orientation and Open House were exem-
plary and impressive to all involved. Furthermore, Kate is working closely with her 
peers to organize the first-ever MSMHS Field Day which will be held on June 2, 
2014.  Moreover, Kate is involved in athletics at Stonington High School where she is 
a member of the varsity sailing and lacrosse team. Kate was also a varsity member 
of the MSMHS girls foil team that was ranked 7th in Connecticut. 
 

With all the efforts that Kate puts into co-curricular activities, she still gets it done in 
the classroom. She has made high honors each quarter at MSMHS and is taking a 
rigorous course load of AP Chemistry, AP Environmental Science and ECE Marine 
Science while maintaining the highest GPA  amongst the class of 2015 with a 4.32. 
Last month, Kate was named to the MSMHS National Honor Society. Congrats Kate!  


